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MEMO

TO:  Bullitt County Board of Education

CC: Betsy Nutt

From: Kali Ervin

Date: March 4, 2022

Re:  March 28th Board of Education Meeting Student Recognition: Maycie Blankenship

Recently, the Bullitt County Retired Teachers Association hosted a 5th grade essay contest on the topic “Why my

grandparent should be the AARP KY Grandparent of the Year”. Each school selected one winner and then there was an
overall winner chosen for the district. Maycie Blankenship from Cedar Grove Elementary School was selected as the
district winner, and she would like to read her essay to you all tonight.

#MOVINGFORWARD

The Bullitt County Retired Teachers' Association recently held a 5th
grade essay contest around the topic "Why my grandparent should be
the AARP KY Grandparent of the Year". The following BCPS students
were selected as winners for their school!

District Winner:

Maycie Blankenship, CGES
School Winners: S}
22 Jade Rice, LJES i
‘ Jackson Barger, OES 1

RJ Underwood, OMES

Elyce Armenta, OMES



